
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our next meeting is on:       
 
Monday 21st May 
7.00pm for 7.30pm 
Farnham Conservative Club  

April 2018 edition 
 
AGM – 7.30pm 
 
PRESENTATION – 8.00pm 
A SPANISH SELECTION – presented by Andrea and James, Majestic Wines, 
Farnham 
Majestic customers will already know Andrea and James – and will know it has an excellent range 
of Spanish wines. They have selected an interesting range of wines to show us - two whites, a rosé 
and five reds from six Spanish regions. Some of the wines have been chosen because they believe 
– and hope - that few of us, maybe all of us, will have encountered – including three Tempranillo’s 
from three different regions. 
 
This will be a relaxed evening – no death by powerpoint – with some enjoyable and unusual wines. 
 
Don’t Forget! 

1. To tell Tim Thackeray if you will be attending the April meeting – and also if you are not - 
tim.thackeray@falconfarnham.co.uk 

2. Subs are overdue. 
3. If you have not already done so to register with the WSWS website before the General Data 

Protection Regulation (GDPR) becomes law on the 25th May 2018. Otherwise we will not 
be able to send you any further communications! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Newsletter 

 



Meeting diary 
Meetings are held on the third Monday of each month unless otherwise shown 

Monday 21st May Spain Majestic 

Friday 22nd June 
30th Anniversary Tasting 

Burgundy Alun Griffith 

Monday 20th August The Natural World of Wine Tony Burke 
 

Monday 17th September The Loire  Heather Dougherty, 
RedWhiteRose 

Monday 15th October   

Monday 19th November Hidden Treasures from Bordeaux Department 33 Wines 

Monday 17th December Sherry (TBC)  

 
 
The committee 

Chairman William Cowpe Speaker organiser Peter Smith 
Secretary Max Hubbard  Tanja Lambe 
Treasurer David Rathmell  Bill Loach 
Membership Secretary Tim Thackeray   
Webmaster Mick Linsell   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Most of you will have heard about the devastating drought in the Cape which is having serious 
consequences for the wine industry. This is a picture of part of Cape Town’s biggest dam – the  
Theewaterskloof Dam taken 3 weeks ago. 
 

 


